
 
 

 

18th September 2014 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Improving our School 
 
On the training day at the start of this term, all the teachers and teaching assistants met together to 
share ideas about improving our school.  Firstly we talked about the strengths of the school and then we 
thought about the key areas we need to improve this year. 
 
Governors will be looking at this at the first meeting on September 22nd and Sarah Dixon and I are also 
talking to the children in assemblies to gather their ideas too. 
 
Now it is your turn!  We really want everyone who is a part of the school community to help to consider 
the future priorities as together work to make Fishergate even better. 
 
To help us with this, please would you look at the two questions in the short questionnaire attached and 
write down your thoughts in the boxes under each one.  If you feel able to help us by sharing your views 
then return this sheet to school and put it in the box provided at the school entrance. 
 
 
We are really grateful for your contributions.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
Andy Herbert 
(Head Teacher) 
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Questionnaire 
 
 
 
1.  What is great about Fishergate School? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2.  How can we make Fishergate School even greater? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Thanks for sharing your views. Please put in the box provided in school reception. 

 


